
Council Reference:  76389E/3  (D24/225003)

30/05/2024

Dear Resident

Upcoming Roadworks – Braidwood Road, Yerriyong

Council wishes to advise that roadworks will commence on Braidwood Road from the 7 June 
2024 and, weather permitting, be completed on the 19 July 2024.

Work will be undertaken between the hours of 7am to 6pm (Mon – Fri) and if required 7am to 
6pm (Sat). The works are at various locations between Braidwood Road intersection with 
Albatross Road and Council boundary with Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council.

The work site is illustrated on the maps below.

Through site traffic will be managed by authorised traffic controllers. Delays and changes to 
regular traffic conditions can be expected. All efforts will be made to reduce disruptions and 
inconvenience to traffic and local residents. Where required emergency service vehicles will be 
permitted through site.

Progress updates on works will be advised on Council’s project page. Please visit, 
www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au, and search Braidwood Road - Shoalhaven LGA - Pavement 
repair. Subscribe to this page for regular updates.

If you need further information about this matter, please contact Council on 1300 293 111.  
Please quote Council’s reference 76389E/3 (D24/225003).

Yours faithfully

Stanley Oguine
Project Engineer - Central 

http://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Council/Projects-and-works/Road-works/Braidwood-Road-Shoalhaven-LGA-Pavement-repair
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Council/Projects-and-works/Road-works/Braidwood-Road-Shoalhaven-LGA-Pavement-repair


EXTENT OF WORK

Figure 1 - Braidwood Road


